
Office of the City Clerk 
 

Tara Coolidge 
City Clerk 

 

Amber Pfeiffer 
Asst. City Clerk  

City of Racine, Wisconsin 

 
 

City Hall 
730 Washington Avenue 

Racine, Wisconsin  53403 

(262) 636-9171 
Fax: (262) 636-9298 

Email: clerks@cityofracine.org 

 

March 18, 2020 

 

The Brick House 

Douglas Nicholson  

316 Main Street 

Racine, WI 53403 

 

Douglas Nicholson 

1534 College Ave 

Racine, WI 53403 

 

 

Dear Mr. Nicholson:  

 

Please be informed that the Public Safety and Licensing Committee of the Common Council of the City of 

Racine have cancelled the upcoming meeting on Tuesday March 24, 2020 at 5:30 PM. A follow up letter will 

be mailed to you with an update with a new date and time for the next Public Safety and Licensing Committee.  

 

 

If you have any questions, please call our office at 636-9171. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Amber Pfeiffer 

Assistant Clerk 


